September 18, 2001

Ms. May Cahill Director of Development Clements Hall, Rm. 810 SUNY at Buffalo Buffalo, NY 14260-4600

Dear Ms. Cehill:

We have just received a letter from Dr. Stephen Wear, informing us that trofessor Jonathan Morenc of the University of Virginia will be delivering the first "Patrick and Edna Pomanell Annual Lecture on Philosophical Issues in Medicine and Health Care" on September 21. The title of his lecture is: "Deciding for Others Together! Moral Consensus in the Midst of Uncertainty."

In the above connection, please permit me to call to your attention the following statement from our Endowment Agreement of Mayy 23, 1997 on Publicity and Recognition (Page 2, Section C): "1. Announcement of this annual lectureship shall be made in the School of Medicine and Biomedical Sciences, the Faculty of Social Sciences, the Graduate School of Health Related Professions, the School of Nursing, the School of Pharmacy, the School of Law, and as part of University-wide publicity. The lectureship shall also be advertised in national journals, and distributed to other appropriate parties for their use in advancing publicity (such as the Center for Inquiry, the American Philosophical Association, and the Bulletin of the History of Medicine.

Sincerely yours, Patrick Romanell